
 

COE LIONS CLUBE CURITIBA BATEL  1 

Curitiba/Brazil - 17th December 2019. 
 
To 
Reporting Team  
United Nations Global Compact  
685 Third Avenue, FL 12  
New York, NY 10017  
Email: info@unglobalcompact.org  
 
Subject: GRACE LETTER 
 
Considering time constraints to collect information from the various committees in which Lions Clube 
Curitiba Batel operates and wishing to draw up a more complete COMMUNICATION AND ENGAGEMENT 
REPORT - COE - we ask for an additional 45-day grace period to submit COE. 

This postponement is necessary due to the accumulation of activities at the end of this year to collect all 
the information for COE preparation. 

Sincerely 

 

Carlos Eugenio Carneiro de Melo 
Past-Presidente 
Coordenador COE 
Lions Clube Curitiba Batel 
Participant ID 6152 
  


